PARTT SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE BOARD REPORT
SATURDAY, MARCH 30, 2019
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

Members: Lisa Romero, Belinda Postman Kaylani, Yolie Calley

In September 2018, I sent packets to the Financial Aid Office, Study Abroad
Advisors and International Student Advisors of all Texas colleges and
universities with the applications for the Florence Terry Griswold Scholarships 1
and II. The submission deadline cited was January 31, 2019.

I received a total of nineteen qualified applications for Scholarship I and six
qualified application for Scholarship II. Two received applications were
disqualified for failure to include all required documentation

Copies of the all applications were mailed to members of the FTG Scholarship
Committee members in February. Graduate students applying were from
Argentina, Brazil, Canada, Colombia, Costa Rica, Mexico, Suriname, Uruguay,
USA and Venezuela.

These scholarships are made available thru the dues from the Texas tables and
Honorariums and Memorials. The donations will be acknowledged to both the
donor and the person honored.

The committee and the Board of Trustees received copies of all the applications
and rated them and selected the best applicants to receive the scholarship.

The FTG Scholarship I ($2,500) is awarded Gabriela Cardoso Dal Pont from
Brazil, who is a PhD majoring in Poultry Science at Texas A & M, College Station.

The FTG Scholarship II ($2,000) is awarded Natalia P. Hernandez Ochoa, who is
a Masters Student majoring in Latin American Studies and Anthropology at the
University of Texas at Austin.

The Melba Dawson Scholarship ($2,000) if awarded, would be to Anna Florencia
Moyeda Carabaza from Mexico who is majoring in) Nutritional Science at Texas
Tech University.

Respectfully submitted,
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Scholarship Chairman, 2018-2019



